
 

 

    

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

                 

 

                      
                     

 

 

   
 

 

   

  
   

  

                     

    
  

   

 

 

  

  

 

 
 

 

 

  

  

    

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     
   

 

 

 

  

  
    

   

  
             

   

 

 

 

  

    
 

  

  
 

 

              

 

 

  
   

     

  

   

 

 

  

 

 
 
       

                        

 
 
 

 
            

  

   

 

 

      

 

 

  

 

 
  

 

     

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

   
 

        

 

                        

 

     

 
                  

  

     

  
 

 
  

5th  
6:30 pm Dinner  ~  8:00 pm Business Meeting
Attire : Business Formal ( Dark Suit w/ Tie)

16th –  Officers Installation
1:00 pm Hors d’ oeuvres
2:00 pm Installation Ceremony
Dinner / Fellowship to follow after the ceremony
Attire: Officers –  Tuxedo Sideliners –  Dark Suit w/ Tie 
                                   Ladies –  Semi Formal Dress

22nd  Christmas Party ( Children & Adult )
5:00 pm Social hour
6:00 pm Childrens gift giving
7:00 pm Officers and Members exchange gifts
                 Food will be provided but members can bring
                                             a dish to share . 

 Stated Meeting

             December 2023

 

 
 

 

  

  
 

     

    

   

   

  
  

 

 

  

 

  

  

  

  

 
 

   

 

  
    

   
   

   

  
  

  

 
  

   

          

 

  

             

 

           
 

            

          

                  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

     

 

 

 

            

 

 

        

 

 
        

The Master's Message
Hello December, goodbye November !!

 
The year 2023 is almost over and what 

a year for Bay Cities Lodge. So many 
disruptive challenges, so relentless and so 
disorienting. We need leaders who can 
embrace the complexity & ambiguity,  those 
who can tackle the unsolvable.  But being a 
leader in these times also demands empathy, 
compassion & understanding. I  hope that our  

 newly elected and appointed officers will  be 
able to adapt to these kinds of changes. It is 
inevitable now that the Lodge has taken a 
new course. Again, I  congratulate al l of  the 
officers for the ensuing Masonic year 2024. 
May the GAOTU guide you all  in your 
endeavors.

To date we have conferred our last 
Third degree for this  year and I would l ike to
 welcome & congratulate our Brother Rodrigo
 Martin who was raised on Veterans Day. A 
very memorable day for him I supposed for 
he is a wartime veteran who surpassed all the
 trials and tribulations while he was on 
Active duty. Thank you for preserving the 
freedom which we all now enjoy.

And, kudos to WB Greg Thompson for 
reaching the pinnacle of his Masonic 
career as an Inspector for the 305th 
Masonic District. Congratulations WBro 
Greg. This article will  probably be the last
 article that I will  be composing.

 

 

   
  



      

 

     
 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

  

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

   

  

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

    

                                  

  

 

  

        
   

                           

 
                      

      

      

 

 

                    

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                  

 

                

                                    
                           

 

 

    
         

                              
    

   

                                     

 
      

                                  

                           
           

  
 

                                 
                    

 

 

 

 

     
  

   
          

 

     
                                
                       
              

   
     

 
                        

 
 

                                              
                                  
                                

                
 
               

                             
                            
            

 
                       

                      
                  

 
       

                                 
               

                          

  

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

  

  

 

   

  

  

 

Hall Board
       2021 through 2023

Elmer A. ManaidPM    707-246-3412
Erwin ArceoPM     510-724-3008

   

 

 

 

    

Ken Macasaet               415 748-1060 

2022 through 2024
John Forcum PM         510-882-0705

  

 Kristopher Johnson

Samuel Bayle                707-529-6508 

LLoyd Espiritu              707-373-2643

               2023 through 2025
Don Abaya PM             7 07-770-4615

925-580-1897
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Leo Bautista
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

510-332-6826

Trustees

2023 through 2025
 

 

John Caldwell           510-243-0898 

Luis Cabuhat             415-706-8968

2022 through 2024
Bill 

2021 through 2023

Elberfeld PM       925-570-1408

@ 510 829-5333 / mmvalencia85@outlook.

  DeMolay  RSVP : jimhstrehlow@gmail.com

Job' Daugthers  RSVP:   deb.wolff@comcast.net

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

The Bethel girls will be selling "Butterbraids and
Cookie Dough" from November 1st to November 30th 

 to help pay for our Grand Bethel & our Philanthropic 

 Projects. Information will be posted on the Lodge's 
Facebook page website or go to: (copy & paste)
https://store.myfundraisingplace.com/
SelectProducts/464d66a2-4639-41a4-b7ca-
4d1187739c3b/2945726
                                            Thank you for your support!

Bethel No.15 
International Order Of Job's Daughters

16th at 1pm, in the small hall

 

 El Cerrito-AlbanyDeMolay 

Order of the 

I thank you all for the support and 
understanding you have given me during 
my term as Master of Bay Cities Lodge. I 
have given it my best to serve this Lodge 

and the Hall Association with all the 
knowledge and expertise that I posses but 

some of you might think otherwise. To 
those that do think that way, I am sorry I 

did not meet your expectations.Eastern Star
3rd First Meeting practice

8th Christmas Meeting @ 8:00 pm;

 email - jimhstrehlow@gmail.com

            Mission Bell Chapter No.205   

     Christmas cookie decorating



 

  

  
 

                    

                       

   
                   

            
 

 

    
           

          
  

 

 
 

      
       

 

 

 

 

  

                 

                         

       
 

 

 

 

 December Birthdays
Birthdate

 

             

                             

                     

                      
           

   

   
 

 

             

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

   

                   

          
 

           

  
   

   

                     

                     

 
  

             
 

                

                 

                  

                      

                    

                 

       
              
                  

                          

                    

                 

                      

  

       

  

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 12/1

12/1
12/3 
12/4 

12/5
12/6 

12/8 

12/9 

12/12
 12/13
 12/13

3 

12/15 

12/15 

12/16 

12/17 

12/18 

12/20
12/21
12/23
12/24
12/26
12/26
12/28
12/29

 Last                First

Sandeen       

Tandoc,        
William
  Edgardo 

 Lemos,             

Glueck,             

Sison,             Ruben 

Virata,            Virgillo 

Steele,           Timothy 

Vasdekis,       Petros 

O'Donnell,  N icholas 

Tianero,       Eugenio

   

 
 

 

 

   

   

                                             

 

  

         

 

    

  

   

 

 

   

 

      

     

       

             

 

                      

 

 

  

           

 

 

 

  

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

      

  
                
                                            
                  

 

 

                 
                                 

 

    
         

  

  

 

 

        

  

   

    
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                     

 

  

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Willson,   Christopher 

Gibson,          Donald 

P0goy,           Arsenio 

Hill,                Richard
Lowell,           Clinton 

Gallardo,   Ferminico 

 Hershman,    Ricky
Plamieri,         John
Powers,         Walter
Rose,             George
Arceo               Erwin
Rather,          Ronald
Conley,         Charles

Peter 

Fred
o

Cearley,          Farris 

 

 

 Rodrigo   Martin 

BC's newest Master Mason

 



Hall 
Bill Hodgson      707-534-0222

Abner Lumabas  510-322-1800

 
 Rentals

510-848

o

-

r

5

 

6

re

7

ntal 

8

or 510-223-3995

hall office

 

                                                                      
                                                                       

 

                                    

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

                                                                            
                                                                                                                                    
                                                                     
          

 

 

                                                    

                                                                                                               
                                                                              

             
 

                           

Worshipful Master 
                                                                       Noel Tria Santos

(Nerissa)                               
  (510)812-9020           
ab6ac@yahoo.com               

                                               Senior Warden                 
                                                  Dan Laynes                     

Junior Warden
 Sam Bayle

                                                       (Delza)                           (Ellen)
                                               (510)948-8560                (707)529-6508
                                          dglaynes@gmail.com       sambayle@yahoo.com
  Treasurer                                                        Secretary                                      Assist. Secr.
John Caldwell                                                Dan Hariton                                John Forcum PM
  (Joyce)                                                            (Bonnie)      
(510)691-6475                                             (408)981-4788                                (510)882-0705
john.caldwell@mac.com                    dan.hariton@comcast.com                  j51forcum@gmail.com

            Senior Deacon                                                                                        Junior Deacon
           Erwin Arceo PM                                                                                     Narciso Honrada
                  (Mimi)                                                                                                   (Minerva)
           (70)712-3233                                                                                          (510)981-9396
     erwinp.arceo@gmail.com                                                                         narci5.nh@gmail.com               
          
         Chaplain                                                            Organist                                         Marshal  
Edgardo De Castro PM                                    JunJun Gorospe PM                        Jayson Yason
          (Cora)                                                              (Rona)
   (510)230-8740                                                 (707)803-0452                                (510)260-5090
 gado789@yahoo.com                                mikoella994@gmail.com                  triggs811@yahoo.com    

            Senior Steward                                     Tiler                                           Junior Steward 

              Mark Valencia                            Charles Kimbrell                                Abner Lumabas
(Myra) (Suzanne) (Larraine)

(510)829-5333
mmvalencia85@outlook.co

(510)499-4007
CDKimbrell@sbcgobal.net

(510)322-1800
abnerlumabas@gmail.com

              Officer's Coach
             Dean Dagdagan
                       (Baby)                  
                (707)654-8819           
            wenjoylife@comcast.net

  



MEL'S RESTAURANT is located at 

families  

1441 FITZGERALD

Saturday, December 9th, 
11:30

 DR., PINOLE


